
Dear Kenmure Property Owners, 

You should have received your 2023 assessment via E-Mail on January 3rd. The amount is $1,603 for a 

Home and $1,202 for a Lot. The assessment is due on or before February 17, 2023. 

This year we have added the option to pay direct from your bank, without having to write a check and 

mail it, through a payment app called Stripe. Stripe is one of the largest payment processing companies 

and is a totally secure way to pay. To learn more about Stripe and payment security follow this link 

https://stripe.com/docs/security  

How will this option work? When you receive the assessment E-Mail it will contain an invoice which will 

have a link that, once you click on it or copy it into your browser, will take you to the Stripe payment 

page. Below are the two links that are already available to accept payments if you would like to see 

what they look like (you can even pay the assessment now): 

1) Lot Assessment ($1,202) https://buy.stripe.com/6oE3fj5yPdbF3jqbIJ 

2)  Home Assessment ($1603):  https://buy.stripe.com/4gw5nrbXd8VpbPWeUW  

Once you click on the link you will be taken to a web page that will look like the one shown further 

below in this E-Mail (It will be different if you clicked on the one for a lot assessment). For the KPOA to 

credit the correct assessment account, we need your E-Mail address, Name, phone #, and property 

address (put in the Shipping Address field). 

Next,. You will then see a section “Bank Account” where you can search for your bank. Once you find 

your bank, you will be asked to connect to your bank and complete the payment transaction. It should 

look like your normal sign-on as the example shown further below for Wells Fargo. If you do not find 

your bank, there is an option to type the payment information in manually. I am not sure there is a way 

to set a payment date so, if you don’t want to pay immediately, you may have to mark your calendar.  

Again, this is a totally secure way to pay. Or, you can write a check to KPOA and mail it to our PO Box 

2053, Hendersonville, NC 28793. 

If you have any questions or concerns on how the process works, feel free to contact me at 

treasurer@kenmure.org 

 

Thanks 

Dale Seekely, Treasurer 

Kenmure Property Owners Association 
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Example of Strip Payment web page for Kenmure Property Owners 2023 Assessment 

 



 


